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Thanks for your consideration.    

We have so many things that need our good money in Oregon.   You are considering 

many of them.  This study is not needed in any way shape or form.   It is well known, 

that the "new" small nuclear reactors, use much the same processes that were used 

previously.   They still produce nuclear waste, even if it is "recycled".   That waste still 

needs to be contained....a problem not solved anywhere today.  The reactors are 

extremely expensive, take a long time to produce, and if used, produce a great deal 

of heat, which we don't need.  These studies have been done all over the place, and 

we can "recycle" them and not put out more money.   

Thanks for taking the time.....again...every year....to go over all this again.    

 


